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LORNA G. BUGAYONG, Ph.D., CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent

2017 PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT) NATIONAL
ADMINISTRATION

May 2, 2018

1. As per DepEd Advisory entitied “Postponement of the Administration of 2017
Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT)", test administration shall be
postponed and new schedule of administration will be announced later.

2. Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) application is still open. Registration
forms are now available at the Division Office c/o Mr. Isagani D. Rosario, Division
Testing Coordinator.

3. Test takers of the 2016 Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) can now get
the results from Mr. Rosario at the Division Office.

4. For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.

LORNA G. BUGAYONG, Ph. D., CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintendent

For and in the absence of the Schools Division Superintendent

LOURDES D. SﬁRVITO, Ed. D., CESE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent



